
Notice 01.02.2022 

The staff and students of Birpara College will 

organise Saraswati Puja on Saturday, 05/02/2022. 

Students who want to help organise the Puja are 

requested to contact the following persons: 

Dr. Jyotirmay Roy, Assistant Professor, 

Department of Bengali, 9733780783 

Sri Rohan Biswakarma, SEM-5, History 

(Honours), 7699476682 

Representatives of NSS Units I & II 

All staff, students and local residents are invited to 

the Saraswati Puja on 05/02/2022 and partake 

“prasad” and “khichuri”. 

 


